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04 September 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
SAIL – Student Agency In Learning 
 
This year at Shevington High School we are developing whole school coaching for Students.  Last academic year 
we coached Year 7 Students and saw massive improvements in achievement and engagement.  Therefore starting 
from the 10th September 2018 all students will receive coaching sessions from 8.30am – 8.45am. The coaching 
sessions with Form Tutors will support the students in their studies and help them to set learning goals and 
develop learning strategies for all school work. 
 
Your child will be required to attend 1 coaching session per week. Their designated coaching day is displayed on 
their Personal Logs books which all pupils have received. This will also remind them when to attend. 
 
Most school buses are at school by 8.30am so we don’t anticipate any major issues.  We look forward and 
appreciate your support. 
 
Please can you remind your child to have their Personal Log Books and Planners with them each day. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs C Baggaley 
Deputy Headteacher. 
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